
Welcome to The Methodist Church Clifton.  
Minister :- Revd. Karen Beecham, 28, Broomfield Grove,  
Rotherham, S60 2SY. Tel 07519476740 
 

9-45am Informal Prayer Time 
 

Members of the Prayer Team are available to pray with you after the service for yourself or 
anyone you may be concerned about. A Team member will be at the front of the church 
when the service is over. 

Please send any items of news etc. to Sylvia Jordan on 01709 510792 or Email 
cliftonnewsletter@gmail.com or s.m.jordan@hotmail.co.uk before 5 pm Thursday please. 

Visit the Church website at. www.cliftonmethodist.co.uk 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                   

            

Sunday 31st July 
Services will be led by: 

10.45 am:  Revd. Karen Beecham HC 
6 pm: Revd. Karen Beecham 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday 24th July 
Services will be led by: 

10.45 am: Mrs Morag Walder 
6 pm: No Service 

 

The flowers in Church this week are 
provided by Laura Russell 

 
 

Action for Children boxes 
Mary would like everyone who has a box 
to bring it to church please, so that they 

can be emptied. 
 

On Sunday 31st July it is our turn to run  
Sunday Night Cafe.  

Any offers of deserts, money or help on 
the night would be greatly appreciated. 

Garden tidying for the coming week is the 

responsibility of Jim Steel 
 

 All stewards, worship leaders, pastoral 
visitors, Sunday school, youth club/holiday 

club volunteers, and anyone working  
with vulnerable children or adults,  

need a current  
DBS check and CSS training.      
If you are not sure ask Karen. 

Remaining training days: 
8th August Furlong Road 2pm 

15th August Broom 7.30pm 
For a DBS call Karen on 01709 382306 

 

On 21st August,  
Ken Dunn  

is taking part in the  
“Malealea Monster”,  

a cycling challenge to fund a bore hole in 
Lesotho for Africa's Gift, which will help a 

community grow its own food.  
Ken would be very grateful for any 

support; See Karen to sign the sponsor 
sheet, or for details of his JustGiving page. 
 

Rotherham Safe Haven                     
at Talbot Lane Methodist Church 

operates on Friday nights from 10 pm 
until about 4 am on Saturday. More 
volunteers, especially women, are 
needed to provide this temporary 

refuge for vulnerable people in the 
town centre, working alongside Street 
Pastors. Blankets are also needed.                   

If you can help, please contact Barrie 
Thomas on 01709 532203. 

 

CLC Bookshop in Sheffield accepts 
surplus Bibles, Christian books, music and 
DVDs. Unsuitable, excess or slow-moving 
stock is given to Book Aid. Please, no 
reading notes or hymn books. There is a 
lay-by outside for unloading. Contact CLC 
103 West Street, S1 4EQ,  (0114) 272 
4662, sheffield@clcbookshops.com 
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